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Council Memorandum 

Date: June 7, 2022 

To:  Council  

From: Councillor Dunn  

Re: Speed Bumps on Riverview Road in Lindsay 

Recommendation 

That the Memorandum from Councillor Dunn regarding Speed Bumps on Riverview 
Road in Lindsay, be received;  

That Staff install in stock temporary speed bumps on Riverview Road;  

That Staff prepare a report on the feasibility of installing permanent speed bumps on 

Riverview Road;  

That this report be brought forward as part of the 2023 budget as a decision unit; and 

That these recommendations be brought forward to Council for consideration at the 

next Regular Council Meeting.  

Rationale 

Speeding on Riverview Road in Lindsay has been an ongoing issue and previous 
attempts to resolve this issue, through increased enforcement, has had mixed results. 
The City currently has temporary speed bumps in it’s inventory, so they can be installed 
while staff look into the feasibility of permanent solutions. Riverview Road is also 
scheduled for reconstruction in the near future. 


